
16 October 1978

1. During the past year the Office of Medical Services 
(OMS) has conducted several searches for documents pertain­
ing to drug experimentation. The records searched included 
our Headquarters records and Archives shelf listings. A 
subsequent search was conducted of those files that the shelf 
listings indicated materiel on drug experimentation might
be filed under. A complete file-by-file search of our 
administratives records at the Records Center and Agency 
Archives was completed in July 1978. All records located 
as a result of these searches have been surfaced to the 
appropriate authorities.

2. As a result of these searches, we are 100% confident 
that no retrievable OMS records pertaining to drug activities 
remain undisclosed.

Charles A. Bohrer, M.D.
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Deputy Director for Administration

FROM: Charles A. Bohrer, M.D. 
Director of Medical Services

SUBJECT: Records About Drug Experimentation

REFERENCE: dtd 2 Oct 78 same subject


